
 

Hello Jaguar  Families !   

Get ready for an exciting time at our  

annual  Fall Festival  on October 17,  

2024 , 4:30 -   6:30  p.m. at the  Thurgood  

Marshall campus!   

This year, we’re offering local creators  

and small businesses a fantastic  

opportunity to showcase your products  

and services. For just  $25 , you’ll get a  6 - 

foot table and chair to display your  

creations. Any money you make is yours  

to keep! This is a wonderful chance to  

introduce your business to the  

surrounding  Thurgood   community.   

Set - up time: 1:30  –   3:00  p.m.   

You are responsible for setting up and  

breaking down your space.   

Please note:  Thurgood Marshall and  

Pinellas County   S chools  are not   responsible  for the safekeeping of your items.   

Space is limited, so register as soon as possible!  Our  Community Liaison,  

Amedeo Colucci , will contact you to confirm your spot.   Click the link to  provide  

a few details about your business and register.    

https://forms.office.com/r/FNgfF4GE e 2   

Join us for a n eve ning  of games, food, prizes, and more, including a book fair,  

DJ, dunk tank, trunk - or - treat the haunted house, and much more! We are  

excited to see you there.   If you have   any questions, please  contact   Mr. Colucci  

at  coluccia@pcsb.org   or call 727 - 552 - 1737   ext. 2045.   

Best regards,   

Thurgood Marshall Event Committee   
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